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Communion 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

1 
 

9am CD Ministry 
 

12pm Christian 
Zumba 

 
1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

 
 
 

2 
 6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 
1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

6pm Quilting class 
 
 
 

3 
6am ~7am Korean 
Prayer  

 

12pm Christian 
Zumba 

 
6:30pm Church 
Quilters 
6pm Communica-
tions Mtg. 

 
 

4 

6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 

5:30pm Hospitality 
Committee Mtg. 
 

7pm Christian Edu-
cation Meeting 
 

 

5 
9am Bulletin 
Folding 

 

6:30pm Korean 
Prayer  

6 
8am Menôs 
Breakfast 
(Perkins) 
Faith & Fitness 
Conference 
9am~3pm 

 

 

7 
 

Jane Kuntz  
Ethiopia Reads 

8am Praise Team 
9am Contemporary 
10am Sunday 
School 
10am Choir Practice 
11am Traditional  
2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team 

8 
 

9am CD Ministry 
 
12pm Christian 
Zumba 

 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 
7pm Christian 
Zumba 

 

9 
 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 
1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

6pm Quilting class 
 

 

10 
6am ~7am Korean 
Prayer  

 
12pm Christian 
Zumba 

 
4pm Finance Mtg. 
 

6:30pm Church 
Quilters 

 

11 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 
 

 

12 
 

9am Bulletin 
Folding 

 
 
6:30pm Korean 
Prayer 

 

 

13 
9:30am Church 
Quilters 

 
2pm  
     Piano Recital 

14 
8am Praise Team 
9am Contemporary 
10am Sunday 
School 
10am Choir Practice 
11am Traditional  
2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team 

 

15 
 

9am CD Ministry 
 

12pm Christian 
Zumba 

 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

7pm Christian 
Zumba 

16 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 
1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

6pm Quilting class 
 

 

17 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 

6pm Mission  
Committee Mtg. 
 
 

7pm Worship 
    Committee Mtg. 
 

18 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 

 2 pm After Eve 
  
 
 
***Newsletter 
Articles Due*** 

19 
9am Bulletin 
Folding 

 
 
 
6:30pm Korean 
Prayer  

 
 
 

20 
9:30am Church 
Quilters 

 
 
 
 

21 
8am Praise Team 
9am Contemporary 
10am Sunday 
School 
10am Choir Practice 
11am Traditional  
2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team 

22 
9am CD Ministry 
 

12pm Christian 
Zumba 

 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

7pm Christian 
Zumba 

23 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

6pm Quilting class 

24 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 

12pm Christian 
Zumba 

 

7pm  Ministry and 
Administration 
Mtg. 

25 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 

7 pm Session         
Meeting 

26 
9am Bulletin 
Folding 

 

6:30pm Korean 
Prayer 

27 
9:30am Church 
Quilters  
11am~1:30pm 
Jessica Folson 
Piano Recital 

28 
8am Praise Team 
9am Contemporary 
10am Devera  
   Warcup Reception 
11am Traditional  
12:30pm Ladies 
Alone 
2pm Korean 
4pm Praise Team 

29 
Memorial Day  
Office Closed 
No Christian 
Zumba 

30 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  
9am CD Ministry 

1pm Community 
Quilters 

 

6pm Quilting class 

31 
6am ~ 7am Korean 
Prayer  

 
12pm ~ Newsletter 
Folding 

 

6:30pm Church 
Quilters 

   

Communion Home Communion 
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@IBOH¨Pă@LOKBO 

At its stated meeting in April, Session: 
¶ Heard that Devera, regretfully, will be unable to continue as regular 
organist after May. 

¶ Heard additional information about possibly renting space to a Pre-
School. 

¶ Heard the Pastor: 
 Averaged 45 hours a week worked, roughly 20-25 in the office. 
 Served Home Communion on 4 April to 8 people. 
 Attended CD, Finance, Dream Grant, Mission, Worship and M&A  committee meetings. 
 Taught Adult Sunday School (Adam Hamilton ñ24 Hoursò and Presbyterian 101 New Members class.) 
 Presided over Olson Wedding. 
 Finished ñThe Breastplate of St. Patrickò sermon series (March-April). 
 Is implementing ñFloodò sermon series (End of April). 
 Is planning ñJonahò sermon series (May). 
 Has a Continuing Education trip to the Holy Land scheduled for 12 -22 June 2017. 
 Is planning the Bdecan Mission Trip. 
 
¶ Had a brief discussion on whether we should return to electing Deacons. 
¶ Voted to forego Session meetings in June and August 2017.   
¶ Heard that to support the new Presbytery structure, we may be required to appoint additional delegates in the 
future. 

¶ Heard the Finance committee: 
 Approved purchase of a TV, Blue-Ray player and HDMI cord for the Fireside Room. 
 Report that Per Capita has been paid to the Presbytery but Per Capita payments are still being received. 
¶ Heard Hospitality committee: 
 Is hosting a potluck on Sunday, 30 April 2017. 
 Is planning a reception for graduates on 4 June 2017. 
 Is planning for a Quilters Retreat on 24 June 2017. 
 Is planning for a Music on the Edge concert on 6 July 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
 Has scheduled the Lutefisk and Meatball Dinner for 9 December 2017, but will move it to March in 
 2018. 
¶ Heard Mission and Stewardship committee: 
 Hopes to be able to obtain additional slots next year for the Feed My Starving Children event. 
 Is planning to help Clearwater Forest staff provide a Vacation Bible School 6 ï 11 August at the Bdecan 
 church. 
 Knows of one youth interested in the Presbytery Middle School Mission trip, and one interested in the 
 Presbytery Senior High Mission trip. 
¶ Heard Worship committee: 
 Planned for youth greeters on 23 April and 21 May. 
 Noted attendance for Maundy Thursday was 70, for Good Friday was 60, and for Easter was 173.  
 Overall, attendance in the first and second quarters is up 10%. 
 Is exploring a Tuesday night study-group. 
¶ Heard Christian Education committee: 
 Is planning an End of the Year Celebration for 21 May 2017. 
 Will be requesting Betty Marvin funds for camp scholarships. 
 Has scheduled Vacation Bible School for 26 ï 30 June with the VBS Celebration on Sunday, 2 July 
 2017. 
 Is still seeking a nursery attendant. 
¶ Heard Dream Grant if finalizing plans for the Faith and Fitness seminar scheduled for 6 May 2017. 
 
Session now meets the fourth Thursday of most months at 7:00 p.m.; the next stated Session meeting is 25 May 
2017.  Members with concerns or ideas are encouraged to bring them to a Session member who can help ensure 
the appropriate committee gets an opportunity to work on the issue. 
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 If your birthday has been omitted, 
please contact the church office. 

Check out this new book in the 
Library while you are enjoying 

coffee on Sunday. 

 

My America 

—edited by Hugh 
DownsðWhat my 
country means to 
me by 150 

Americans from all 
walks 

Connie Pederson  May 10 

Hallie Hillebrand  May 13 

James Liebelt  May 15 

Rachael Hunter  May 25 

Shirley Bostrom  May 25 

Anne Walker  May 28 

Laura Hillebrand  May 29 

William Homan  May 30 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj7iqTlkOvKAhUhlYMKHUICCAMQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fmarch-free-clip-art&bvm=bv.113943665,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNFw3hQdv4JykyckO0vTT5_gpVeM8g&ust=145512191635
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Follow First Pres on Facebook 
and stay up to date with all of the 
current events happening in our 

ministry! 
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Dear Pastor Homan and the Congregation of the First 
Presbyterian Church, 

This note is long overdue but I wanted to write it anyway in 
order to thank you for allowing Dustin and Faith 
Neuschwander to have their wedding at your church on 
November 19, 2016.   

The sanctuary was a beautiful place to have a wedding service.  
I also appreciated all of the effort that was put forth to set up the 

400 chairs in there so we could comfortable seat all of the 
guests who attended.   

Being allowed to decorate the day before the wedding was so 
helpful.  Having full access to the kitchen facilities, dressing areas and children play areað all of our needs 
were so well met.   

It was all such a blessing to us and the helpfulness and kindness shown to us by Pastor Homan, Rachel, and 
then Amber were above and beyond what we could have hoped for.  This note is just a way to express my 
heart felt appreciation for everything. 

I am enclosing one of Dustin and Faithôs Christmas cards for you to see.  The terrace area outside the church 
provided a perfect backdrop for a beautiful picture of them on their wedding day. 

I thank God for your willingness to allow fellow believers in the Lord to use your church and facilities for 
weddings.  May the Lord bless you all . . .  

       Sincerely, 

       Jackie Swanson (mother of Faith) 

A special thank you from G.F. County Juvenile Detention. . . .  

Dear Members of First Presbyterian Church and the KIN (Kids In Need) committee, 
 

We just wanted to thank you all who participated and given to the juveniles who have been 
held within our facility now and in years past.  Many of our detainees have limited means, no 
homes to return to, waiting pending placements to treatment facilities, have families who 
choose not to visit and/or do not care.  We have been holding youth in custodial care for 
approximately twelve different counties including Grand Forks.  Your cards bring hope, cheer 
and a few dollars to purchase commissary for many who have nothing while here. 
 

Thank you for your donations, cards containing signatures, money, and good wishes.  
Birthdays in custody can be sometimes very sad for those yearning for those who may no 
longer be alive or in their lives, and whom they may never return to. 

On behalf of our Staff of Detention Officers & our ókidsô, thank you for remembering those 
often forgotten.   
 

Sincerely, 

Bridgie Hansen, 

Risk Manager/G.F. County Juvenile Detention Adm. 

A special thank you from the mother of the bride . . .  
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Devera Warcup to Step Down as Organist, Reception Set for May 28
th

 
It is with great sadness that we announce that Devera will be stepping down 
as our church organist and choir director.  The legacy of talent, commitment, 
and faithfulness that she has left is incredible and will be remembered. 
Devera has been involved with our church for many years and has served 
faithfully as organist and choir director for several of those years.  Her 
talents will be greatly missed and she will be exceptionally hard to replace.   

Devera will be playing throughout the month of May.  She is planning her 
last Sunday to be May 28th.  You will still be able to enjoy her talents 
occasionally as she has agreed to fill in as a supply organist.  Devera has 
also agreed to be available for funerals.  She is looking forward to spending 
more time with her family and is also looking forward to not having to rush 

back from the lake cabin every Sunday during the summers.   

A reception in her honor has been set for May 28th, and we hope you will join us to recognize her many years of 
service.  We will be serving refreshments during both fellowship times and honoring her during the 2nd worship 
service. 

The Worship Committee has started the process of finding a 
replacement.  Finding an organist will be a hard task and we 
may have to fill in with piano or guitar until we find a 
permanent replacement.  We ask for your patience as we work 
to fill this slot.  If you know anyone available or would be 
willing to play piano for the second service, please contact 
Linda Shaw Elgin or other members of the Worship 
Committee and let them know. 



First Presbyterian Church of Grand Forks 

5555 S Washington St 

Grand Forks, ND 58201 

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

First Presbyterian Church  

5555 S. Washington Street 

Grand Forks, ND 58201 

701-775-5545 

Our Staff 

Pastor: Spencer Homan 

Admin. Pro.: Amber Miller 

Custodian: John Norman 

Trad. Music Director: Devera Warcup 

Contemp. Music Leader: Susan Thaden 

firstpresgf.org  


